
Hello,

Happy New Year!

I hope that you managed to have a restful break! We have had a great start to the new year
and are hoping that this continues throughout the term.

NSPCC Numbers Day – 31st January 2025
To celebrate NSPCC’s Numbers Day all children and staff will be asked to dress up in 
numbers, digits and celebrating all things Maths. All families are being asked for a donation of 
£1, if you are able to, to raise monies for the NSPCC. 

The NSPCC is a charity that supports children and families. You can you find out more about 
the NSPCC here: Learn about the NSPCC: keeping children safe across the UK | NSPCC

There are lots of great resources that can be found here: Support & advice for parents | 
NSPCC

Have a lovely weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.

Date: 10/01/25

Principal:

Miss Rebecca Smith

Issue: 17

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
Richmond Class:
Noureen – 2nd white badge
Mariam, Anna, Darcey – 1st white badge
Macaulay Class:
Hannefah, Laura, Levi, Malakai, Uloaku, Nusaybah – 1st white badge
Lansdowne Class:
Grace, Femi, Hanna – 1st white badge

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/about-us/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/


Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 
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formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your 
children are up to whilst in school!

Friday 17th January – Friends of 
Knighton Meeting – 9:00am
Thursday 23rd January – Autism Hub – 
Coffee Afternoon – 1:30pm
Friday 24th January – School Nurse 
Workshop – Sleep Support – 2pm
Friday 31st January – NSPCC 
Numbers Day
Thursday 6th February - Children’s 
mental health week Parent workshop - 
2.00pm - more information to follow.

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Questioning:
Asking questions if you’re unsure. Asking 
questions to develop deeper 
understanding and asking why.

Friends of Knighton Mead 
#collaboration #community

If you would like to become a Friend of Knighton 
Mead then please speak to the school office. 

The next meeting is on Friday 17th January 2025 
at 9:00am.

A huge congratulations goes 
to Hughenden, for amazing 
attendance and to Lothair 
class for excellent punctuality 
this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 90.8%
Bloomfield 92.6%
Macaulay 94.4%

Lansdowne 89.5%

Richmond 96.3%
Hughenden 97.1%

Lothair 90.9%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
93%

https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2

